
From:   Steven VanLaningham   

To:   Hung Le   
Date:   November 04, 2020

Subject:   Request for Info - File # 0922-EX-CN-2020
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Le,
I was asked to explain the letter &quot;X&quot; in the Emission Designator. The emission is a frequency
modulated CW (FMCW) and I may have designated it wrong by choosing  the &quot;X&quot;.  The
current designator is FXN, and there is no information contained on the signal, but I didn't want to use a 0
(no modulation) since it is an FMCW and so I chose &quot;X&quot;. Is there a better designator I should
use? I would be happy to change it per your suggestion.
Thank you.
Steven VanLaningham
Senior Staff Systems Engineer
ESA, Fort Worth
Office: 817-234-6831


